
Email to inquire booking dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fort Walton Beach Police Department invites you to attend the Below 100 Training 

Classes which have been scheduled for December 6, 2024. There is NO COST for this training and 

registration is via email. The training location is listed below and it is hosted by the Fort Walton Beach 

Police Department. (Seating limited to 25)  

 

Fort Walton Beach Police Department, Training Room 
7 Hollywood Blvd. NE 

Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 

Friday, December 6, 2024 @ 0800 

 
The 5 Tenants of Safety to be discussed:  

 Wear your seatbelt  

 Wear your vest  

 Watch your speed  

 WIN – What’s Important Now? 

 Remember: Complacency Kills 

 

This course is designed to drastically reduce law enforcement Line of Duty Deaths (LODD’s) and 

specifically addresses the operational areas of law enforcement that contribute to the greatest number 

of LODD’s, but are in large part preventable.  

 

The Below 100 program is an effort to instill a culture of safety in law enforcement agencies that will 

progressively reduce national LODD’s to Below 100 annually.  

 

Together We Can Get Below 100 
 

Email swilliams@fwb.org to register  

(Training Hours 0800 – 1200) 

Instructor, Seth Williams, Fort Walton Beach Police Department  

mailto:swilliams@fwb.org

